

Lyn Romano 25 Green Hill Rd Goldens Brg, NY 10526-1015

December 21, 2023

Dear Lyn,

Christ Thuŋpi — Merry Christmas — and thank you for your generous gift we provide HOPE for each Native American youngster at St. Joseph's Indian School!

Together,

Celebrating the birth of Jesus and all the festivities surrounding the Christmas season will be a new experience for some of the Lakota (Sioux) boys and girls at St. Joseph's.

Lyn, philámayaye — thank you — for being part of our thiyóšpaye — extended family. The Lakota children are grateful for all you do to help share the wonder and joy of the holiday season.

All of us — the children, staff, priests and brothers — are remembering you in our daily prayers. May the New Year bring peace and the safe return of loved ones serving in the armed forces.

Peace and Blessings,

fr. Gres

Fr. Greg Schill, SCJ Chaplain

P.S. Have you designated a gift for the Lakota boys and girls in your Will? It costs you nothing during your lifetime, but makes all the difference in the world to them! Call 1-800-584-9200 or visit stip.org/will for more information.

P.P.S. You can make a positive difference in the lives of Lakota children by joining DreamMakers with your automatic monthly gift! Visit stjo.org/DreamMakers, or call 1-800-762-2162 for more information.

anavaye — thank you — for bline part of our this ways — extended jaming a the self or all you do to help share the wonder and joy of the holiday season.

and brothers — are some of their